
 

TOWN OF VIEW ROYAL 

 

NOTICE OF HOLIDAY CLOSURE 
AT TOWN HALL 

 
Please be advised that Town Hall will be closed for the holidays 
starting Friday, December 22nd at 2:00 p.m.  Town Hall will        
re-open at 8:30 a.m. on Tuesday, January 2nd, 2018. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
TOWN OF VIEW ROYAL 
 45 View Royal Avenue,                     
Victoria, BC, Canada V9B 1A6  
Ph. 250.479.6800 Fx. 250.727.9551 
www.viewroyal.ca 

 

 



 

 


